
  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
  

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Scheduled to Serve 

May 2- 9 a.m. 

 
SERMON 

Steve Powers 

 
PRESIDE & PRAYERS 

9 am- Jim Johnson 
6 pm prayer- Beau 

Bennett 
 

SONG LEADER  
9 am-David Bell 

6 pm- Sawyer Deakins 
 

TECHNOLOGY BOOTH 
Nathanael Smith 

 
USHERS SUNDAY & 

WEDNESDAY 
Robert Williams & Joseph 

Jenkins 
 
 

ELDER OF THE MONTH 
Ken Collins 

 
WEDNESDAY, May 5 

Devotional: 
Jerry Peters 

Announcements: 
Cub Scott 

Prayer: Chris Quattlebaum 
Song Leader: Sawyer 

Deakins 
PowerPoint: Nathanael 

Smith 
 

 
Attendance 

Sunday 4/25- 197 
Wednesday 4/28- 107 

Contribution 4/25-$6,266.79  
 

WORSHIP LEADER 
Shannon Brownfield 

 If you are scheduled to serve, 

and you are not able please 

contact your worship deacon 

before Sunday. 

 

 
 

April 30, 2021 

 

 

Check out our website:  
www.thenorthsidechurchofchrist.org 

 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 

870-741-3092  P.O. Box 757  Harrison, AR 72602 

 

 

 

 

Debbie Atkinson and family- Her father passed away. The funeral was 

Thursday. 

Grace Beaulieu- Is In the hospital with pneumonia and is in advanced stages 

of dementia. 

Heather & Brandon Crawford- Little Oliver passed away last night. 

Cheri Ellis- daughter of Lucille Fort, recovering from a leg amputation. 

Mary Gibson- recovering from a total hip replacement at home. 

Robin Haller- Is having complications from his detached retina surgery. Keep 

family in continued prayer. 

Jason Hart’s family- Over the passing of Jason’s father Wayne. 

Johnny Matlock- His cancer is back; it is in the bones. They will do radiation to 

help with pain. Please pray for relief of pain and healing for Johnny. 

Ruth Parker- has requested our prayers. She has mouth cancer and had 

surgery. 

T.J. Pulliam – continued prayers for healing so he can be moved to Springfield. 

John Odell- had a stroke and is the hospital in Springfield. 
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Family Announcements 

 

 

Paragould Children’s Home are doing the Change for 
Children drive. Cans may be picked up at the church. 


